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APM 2023 
Many thanks to all those who were able to attend the Annual Public Meeting. 
We do hope you found it informative. 
As a Member you will have received the summary of the meeting. 
If you have any questions or wish to follow up in any way please contact 
friendsoflimpsfieldcommon@gmail.com 
 
Guardians Needed 
You may know that we have a small but stalwart group of volunteers, known as Guardians, 
who take the time and trouble to litter pick across the Common. 
 
It is a relaxing and helpful job and it would be great if we had some more people who 
could help. 
 

 
 
Many Guardians undertake a couple of hours a fortnight and some do the job in couples or 
as a family group or when walking the dog. 
Please consider if you can give a few hours to the Commons and help keep them tidy and 
free of litter 
 
Contact friendsoflimpsfieldcommon@gmail.com to volunteer or ask for more information. 
 
Pathé News Limpsfield 
Some Pathé newsreels have come to light that feature Limpsfield! 
Here they are: 
 
German aeroplane crashes at Limpsfield. - British Pathé (britishpathe.com) 
 
This incident took place at Broomlands farm near the Titsey Sand Quarry 
 
PRINTERS' WAR MEMORIAL AT LIMPSFIELD - British Pathé (britishpathe.com) 
 
The Printers Convalescent Home mentioned, became the Marie Curie Research Centre, 
now apartments and homes on Trevereux Hill. 
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New Benches 
Our skilled volunteer Peter Wade has created these wonderful benches from local fallen 
trees. 
They are at Happy Valley and Scearn Bank. 
 

 
 
The Survey Project Reaches Its Final Stages… 
Over the last year or so, you will have seen new trails created, new information boards and 
panels at all our car parks, litter and dog poo bins too, as well as new benches, 
enlargement of the Chart car park…the list goes on! 
 
Here is the link to the Family Activity Trail and the Easy Access Trail that are on the 
Limpsfield Parish Council Website: 
Here is the link: https://limpsfield.org/friends-of-limpsfield-common-family-activity-trail/ 
Here is the link: https://limpsfield.org/folc-easy-access-trail/  
 
The Annual Public Meeting shared a detailed update, but most importantly acknowledged 
the hard work of so many people to bring the project to fruition. 
 
The final stages of the Project include anti ‘fly-tipping’ measures at Scearn Bank and 
Moorhouse car parks and the final Information panel at West Heath…all coming soon. 
 

 
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE INVOLVED WHO HAS HELPED TO MAKE THIS 
IMPORTANT LOCAL PROJECT A REALITY 
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